Community Safety Services

Ontario Police Services de sécurité communautaire
Provincial provinciale 777 Memorial Ave. 777, ave Memorial
Police de I'Ontario Orillia, ON L3V 7V3 Orillia (ON) L3V 7V3

Tel: (705) 329-7680 Fax: (705) 328-7593

File Reference: GOV-SOL- 7450

September 17, 2019

Mr. Matthew Trapp
Hill+Knowlton Strategies

50 O’Connor Street, Suite 1115
Ottawa, ON K 1P 6L2

Dear Mr. Trapp,
Re: Distribution of OPP flyers regarding ATM Thefts

Ontario Provincial Police (OPP), Community Safety Services, works closely with community partners to
develop and disseminate crime prevention materials across the province through our local detachments
with the intent on educating and providing awareness to our communities in relation to crime prevention
and safety programs.

Recently, the OPP received an inquiry from you, on behalf of ATM Industry Association (ATMIA)
Canada and Access Cash General Partnership concerning information flyers that were created by OPP
members in our West Region and also concerns about an article in print media that discussed OPP
investigations of Automated Teller Machines (ATM) thefts.

Thank you for advising us of your concerns with the materials. Please note that OPP Community Safety
Services will work with you, ATMIA and Access Cash General Partnership to ensure that moving
forward, the content of our ATM-related information flyers reflects the needs of the communities and our
community partners.

Thank you for the opportunity to work with you on this project.

Inspector A. McCollum
Commander, Community Safety Services, Field Operations



